

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 3rd July, our current year 6 pupils will be visiting their respective high schools. During the day other year groups will have the opportunity to spend time with their new teacher for September. Below is a table showing you which class your child will be transitioning to in September. On Friday your child will be bringing their annual report home with them. Please read it with your child and **return the slip to confirm you have received it**. Attendance data is as of 20th June so may differ to the current percentage on your Arbor app. If you would like to meet to discuss your child's report, please indicate your preferred time on the form. Year 6 reports will not be sent out until the following Friday, 11th July, as SAT results are not received until Tuesday 8th July.

Current Class	New Class and Teacher in September
RB	1A Mr Amos
RP	1CP - Miss Crilly (M T W) and Mrs Pearce (W Th F)
1PM	2TW - Mrs Thomas (M, T) Mrs Welling (W, Th, F)
1P	2P – Miss Pollard
2P	3J – Mrs Jackson (Mrs Watkins on Thursday or Friday)
2A	3S – Mrs Stevenson (Mrs Watkins on Thursday or Friday)
3J	4H – Mr Hartland
3S	4P – Mrs Phillips
4P	5R – Mr Rivers
4R	5H – Miss Hebron
5PH	6D – Mrs Deuchar
5EH	6P – Miss Price (Mrs Watkins on a Monday)

Mrs Bowen and Miss Pugh will be teaching reception. Miss Pugh is getting married in the summer holidays and will be Mrs Rivers from September. Mrs Keating will also be teaching Year 6 Numeracy and Literacy in the mornings. Mrs Watkins will be teaching computing in PPA time alongside Y6 and Y3. Mrs Perkins will also be covering PPA until she commences her maternity leave.

Best wishes,

Jayne Maund

Holmer Road Hereford HR4 9RX / Tel. 01432 273301 / Fax. 01432 342614

Email. admin@holmer.hereford.sch.uk / Website. www.holmerceacademy.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Maund (B.Ed Hons) NPQH